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AMERICANA CORVETTE CLUB is proud to announce that we are able to  

Donate, to, two Charities this year.   

The Salvation Army and Butte County Search and Rescue 

Thank you Dorothy for suggesting/investigating the Charities.  

And THANK YOU everyone, who worked hard to make this possible!  

This is an exciting decision as it’s been awhile since we were  

able to donate to deserving organizations!   

 

 



CLUB BUSINESS:  

 

*Yes, it is that time of the year…  ‘Membership Dues’ are due.  

Please, submit your $50., ‘2023 Membership Dues’ by the March Meeting.  

You may bring your check to the Meeting in February or March.  

Or mail it to:   

Americana Corvette Club    

P.O. Box 5425  

Chico, CA 95927  

 

**We are looking for someone who would like to prepare a NEWSLETTER, just once a month.  

Please contact President Steve or Vice President Bob to volunteer.      

UPCOMING EVENTS:   

* Please let us hear from you regarding your ideas and thoughts for Events  

you would like to organize in 2023.  

* Please plan to attend the Americana Corvette Club Meeting,  

Thursday, February 16th.  Dinner/Social 6 p.m. Meeting 7 p.m. 

 

  We hope you all enjoy a sweet and lovely Valentine’s Day     

 Bonnie Landingham   

    

 

              


